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Hon Barry House; Hon Ken Travers

OLD COAST ROAD, DEAD TUART TREES
1924. Hon Barry House to the Parliamentary Secretary representing the Minister for Planning and

Infrastructure

(1 Was an inspection of the dead tuart trees posing a potential danger on the Old Coast Road undertaken
by Main Roads and CALM staff in January?

2 Was agreement reached that something would be done soon to render the situation safe?

3) If so, when will action be taken?

©) If not, why not?

Hon KEN TRAVERS replied:

€] Yes. An inspection was undertaken on January 28 2004.

(2)-(3) It was agreed that some non-urgent pruning was required and this will be undertaken in May/June 2004.

3) Not applicable.
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